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16 January 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
We are continuing to move towards our conversion to a secondary school. With this comes 
some necessary changes. It is important for us that this is done as a community and have 

previously gathered the views of pupils, parents and staff on these changes. 
 
Using these views, we have now come to a decision regarding a change in school name and 
uniform. These changes are now in official consultation with parents. Please view the 

attached Google Form where you can see the proposed changes and state whether you 
agree or disagree with them. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdXsDsLELpZuxgbJnoZ7iX4Au_JPIQSXIMy16Ppp
bDeVRCiOQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 

The consultation will run until 9am on Tuesday 30 January. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Miss Z J Linington 
Headteacher 
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